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17 July 1998 

VlA FAX TRANSMISSION AND MAIL 

Mr Walter D'Haeselccr 
Director of Communications 
Florida Public Service Commiuion 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL "2399..0850 

Dear Mr D'Haeseleer 

This letter is in response to your memo dated June I I, 1998 un the now through of ~witched 
access rate reductions by OTE and Sprint, u ordered in Docket No 980459· TP 

Plea.sc: be advised that ACC National Long Distance Corp does no't deal direc-•'v wnh either 
GTE-Florida or Sprint-Florida u an acc:as provider ACC National Long Dts11nce Corp u a 
reseller of other long distance carriers' services in the state of Florida Unless our undertymg 
carrier reduces rates to us. we have no rate reductions to now through That is currently the case 

If there are any questions on this information, please fet'l free to contact me d1rectly I can be 

reached at (716} 987-3227 

Yours truly. 

F~oJw.-;; 
--;M""aureen A Swift 
--~Director of Regulatory Affairs 
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